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March 13, 2023 
 
Dr. Matthew Wunder 
NM Department of Game and Fish 
P.O. Box 25112 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

 
Re:  Request for Comments, Workplan for Road Repair, Summa Silver Mogollon Minimal Impact 

Exploration, Catron County, New Mexico, Permit No. CA027EM 
 
Dear Dr. Wunder, 
 
On March 8, 2023, the Mining and Minerals Division (“MMD”) of the New Mexico Energy, Minerals and 
Natural Resources Department received a letter, dated March 2, 2023, from Summa Silver Corp. (“Summa 
Silver”) requesting approval from MMD to perform road repair on Fannie Road (Catron County C-040) during 
Mexican spotted owl seasonal closure.  
 
Pursuant to §19.10.3.302.G NMAC, MMD is requesting comments from New Mexico Department of Game and 
Fish on the road repair workplan, which can be downloaded from MMD’s website at:  
https://www.emnrd.nm.gov/mmd/mining-act-reclamation-program/pending-and-approved-exploration-
applications/minimal-impact/ca027em-summa-silver-mogollon 
 
Pursuant to §19.10.3.302.G, please provide any comments within 15 days from the date of receipt of this letter. 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 372-8634 or by email at david.ennis@emnrd.nm.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
David J. (DJ) Ennis, P.G., Permit Lead 
Mining Act Reclamation Program (MARP) 
 
cc: Mine File (CA027EM) 
 Ron Kellermueller, NM Department of Game and Fish  
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